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ATTENTION: Topical Oxygen Wound Therapy 
(TOWT) Continues to be Covered Until Further 
Notice 
 

Providers, Medicaid beneficiaries and Medicaid Managed Care 
Organizations (MMCOs) were notified in the October 2014 
Medicaid Update that New York State Medicaid fee-for-service 
and Medicaid Managed Care were eliminating coverage of 
topical oxygen wound therapy (TOWT) effective December 1, 
2014 and January 1, 2015, respectively. 

This is to notify providers, Medicaid beneficiaries and MMCOs 
that the prior determination is rescinded and that Medicaid fee-
for-service and Medicaid Managed Care will continue to cover 
TOWT in accordance with the Department’s existing procedures 
until further notice. 
 

 

 
  

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or  
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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